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13th January 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 3 Stone Age to Iron Age Theatre Visit 
 
As part of our exciting new topic, ‘The Big Dig’, we have arranged for a theatre company to come into 
school on Monday 2nd February.  
 
The company, Tempus Fugit, provide dramatic costumed historical and storytelling workshops.  The 
children will be given the opportunity to be directly involved in the drama, to dress in costumes, to 
handle artefacts and to experience music and dance from this period of history. 
 
A contribution of £2.50 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the theatre visit may have to be cancelled.   
 
Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 
amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 23rd January 2015.  If your child is 
eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the visit being funded by school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Year 3 Team 
 

Year 3 Stone Age to Iron Age Theatre Visit- Monday 2nd February 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________  Class: ___________ 
 
 
I enclose a contribution of £2.50 for the Stone Age to Iron Age theatre visit.    
 
 
 
Signed : _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)    Date: ___________ 

 


